
The YMCA of Auburn-Lewiston is hosting a family friendly walk 
along a candlelit path. Join us and experience the energy of the 
Snow Moon! Enjoy the warmth of a bonfire while you roast a 
marshmallow or two! 

Snowshoes are encouraged. Parents must accompany all 
children. Suggested donation for this event is $10 
(one ticket good for family admission!)

LUMINARY
EVENT
Join us for a winter walk in the woods!

SAT FEB 10TH 2024 5:00-7:00 pm
Y Outdoor Learning and Education Center
(OLEC) 167 Stetson Rd, Auburn, Maine

REGISTER ON
EVENTBRITE
For more information email 
Marcie Hird mhird@alymca.org

YMCA OF AUBURN-LEWISTON alymca.org


